

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President

DATE:

December 9, 2008

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 08-0234

City Streets - Opening - Diamond Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 08-0234, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and opening Diamond Street, extending from Fayette Street northerly.

BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objection to the proposed ordinance. BDC supports the need for the Department of Public Works to submit an opening ordinance. BDC respectfully request that this bill be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc:

Andrew Frank Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill08/08-0234

